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Dear Victorian Labour Government, 
 
  
 
My rooftop Solar is fabulous.  
 
  
 
I would like more panels, but would lose my current reimbursement (66cents) if I upgraded, 
as the new system would change to some miserable amount like 5cents. 
 
  
 
Please promote rooftop solar and legislate a fair price  – maybe even making solar panels 
compulsory in new buildings? Along with roof water storage. 
 
  
 
In a very politically popular fell swoop you could resolve a whole range of environmental 
issues and quickly move Victoria a huge step towards self sufficiency. 
 
  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 


